
Calstock Parish Council 
Tamar Valley Centre  

  Cemetery Road 

Drakewalls 
Cornwall  

PL18 9FE 
  
 

 

Carl Hearn 

Town Clerk 
Town Council Offices 

Drake Road 
Tavistock 

PL19 0AU 
 

Thursday 10 August 2017 

 
Dear Mr Hearn 

 
Re: Tavistock Guildhall Gateway Project 

 
I write on behalf of Calstock Parish Council to wish you every success in 

your bid to the HLF.   
 

Restoring such an iconic building would be a major achievement in itself.  
To also enable the public to access learning, develop their skills and 

interest through volunteering and for visitors to explore the building and 
heritage of the local area will provide a fantastic opportunity. 

 
We live in such a wonderful area; not just picturesque but full of history.  

Initiatives that support heritage, education and the local economy should 

be applauded.     
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
 

Miss Clare Bullimore 
Deputy Clerk to the Council 

01822 748847 
clerk@calstockparishcouncil.org.uk 
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